
Prince George’s County Requiring 
Mandatory Testing for Public Safety, 
Health Personnel – News at 10 on Fox 
5 DC
Scott Mirsky, Employment Law Principal, appeared on WTTG News at 10 on July 13, 2020 and shared 
insight on the legalities of employers mandating COVID-19 testing in Prince George’s County, Maryland. 
"It certainly is legal,” Mirsky said. “The EEOC issued some guidance that says that COVID-19 testing is 
permissible due to the pandemic and the possibility of exposure in the workplace."

 

 

 

 

 

A replay of the broadcast can be seen below:
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